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Good evening BFC, 

 

This Sunday March 8th, there will be a regional Sunday service at UTS in Barrytown, NY at 10am.  

 

There will be NO SUNDAY SERVICE AT BELVEDERE THIS SUNDAY.  

 

Everyone is welcome to attend!  

 

Please spread the word with other families. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


